
        

      
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Little Black Book with Lenten  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                            Saturday,  June 8,  2019 
5:00 p.m.  

Intention: Antonio B. Oliveira 

Requested by: Sandra Balvert  

Intention of: Lilly & Constantino Sousa  

              “Happy 50th Anniversary” 

 

7:00 p.m. St. Mary’s Stevinson 

Intention: Honor of St. Jude Thaddeus 

Requested by: Lee Cabral 

 

 

Sunday, June 9, 2019 
Pentecost Sunday  

 

7:30 a.m.  

Intention: All Souls in Purgatory  

 

10:00 a.m.    

Intention: Maria N. Rocha  

Requested by: S.P.R.S.I. 

Intention: Manuel E. Sousa  

Requested by: Belmira Sousa 

  

11:30 a.m. 

Intention: Donors, Living & Deceased 

Members of the Pentecost Celebration 

 

 

6:30 p.m.  (Spanish/St. Mary’s) 

Intention: People of the Parish 

  

 

                Monday, June 10, 2019 
8:00 a.m. 

Intention: Jose Silva Mendes  

Requested by: Parish Community  

   

 

Tuesday, June 11, 2019 
8:00 a.m.  

Intention: Mary Correa  

Requested by: Larry & Michelle Olsen  

 

 

Wednesday, June 12, 2019 
8:00 a.m. 

Intention: Raul Apolinario              

Requested by: Wife 

 
Thursday, June 13, 2019 

8:00 a.m.  

Intention: Raul Apolinario   

Requested by: Parish Community  

 
Friday, June 14, 2019  

7:00 a.m. Antonio Soares Sr.     

Requested by: Antonio Soares Jr.   

Mass & Adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament until 5:00 p.m. in the Chapel 

  

               We wish the     
                Shepherd of our    

    Flock, Fr. Mike, a VERY 
HAPPY & BLESSED 
Birthday this Sunday, 
June 9th 

 

                            Saturday,  June 15,  2019 
2:00 p.m. Bianca Ruezga & Jesus Zermeno 
 
5:00 p.m.  

Intention of: Manuel & Maria Silveira   

“Happy 50th Anniversary”

Requested by: Children   

 

7:00 p.m. St. Mary’s Stevinson 

Intention: Emily Silveira, Isalino S. Fontes   

                & Mary C. Souza  

Requested by: Joe & Judy Souza 

 

 

Sunday, June 16, 2019 
The Most Holy Trinity  

 

7:30 a.m.  

Intention: Antone & Maria B. Silva   

Requested by: Michael & Filomena  

                        Heilman  

10:00 a.m.    

Intention: Hazel Santos 

Requested by: Virgil & Carmina Pacheco 

Intention: Aurelio R. Jorge R. Avila  

Requested by: Manuel & Maria Avila  

 

11:30 a.m. 

Intention: Antonio & Olinda Enes &  

                 Derek Rocha  

Requested by: John & Fatima Dias  

 

 

6:30 p.m.  (Spanish/St. Mary’s) 

Intention: People of the Parish 

  

Please Keep in Your Prayers: Eliza Alves, Joao Avelar, Joao Avila,  Maria Apolinario, Jim Baballe,  Isidoro Bettencourt, 

Rebecca Bennett, Shawn Bettencourt,  Leonor Brasil, Maria DaRocha, Elizabeth de Sousa, Carlos & Joe Delgado, Oscar 

Drumonde, Jose Dutra, Paul Dutra, Joe Enes, Elvira Freitas,  Irma Garcia, Jared Germann, Samuel Gonzalez, Pascal Labrouche, 

Jim Letras, Patrick Leyden, Gloria Jean Mendes, Manuel Mendes,  Phyllis Mendes, Rosalinda Mouro, Doralice Rocha,         

Maria J. Solorio, Lilly Sousa & Jeanne Tristant.                                                                                                                           

Please remember if you have an ill family member or friend that you would like to include on our prayer list or even have a 

visit by the priest call the parish office at 667-8961. 

 

 

Pentecost Sunday ~ June 9, 2019 

 Because they still did not understand all that Jesus had told them, the disciples were huddled together, frightened, in a room. 

The doors locked, notwithstanding, Jesus entered the room and greeted the disciples with a sign of peace. Some have 

interpreted this sign of peace as more than the all be well with you, variety but more of the shalom type which entails a perfect 

harmony with God. In any case, the disciples received the Holy Spirit and came to understand the peace Jesus intended.      

The authority and power to forgive sins was also given to the Church at that time. 

NEXT  WEEKEND Special Collection will be held for the Priests’ Retirement Fund.  Your contributions will help the 

following dedicated and faithful men who served our parish faithfully: Rev. Joseph Heffernan 99-01 & Rev. David Norris  

95-99. Please show your appreciation by being as generous as you can. 
 

 



Our Pentecost celebration is THIS 

SUNDAY (June 9th ), beginning with 

11:30AM Mass with sopas to follow 

at the Multipurpose building.   

Everyone is welcome to attend. 

 
 

Congratulations to Constantino & 

Lilly Sousa who are celebrating their 

50th wedding anniversary this weekend.  
We wish them many more years of wedded 

bliss. 
 

 

Holy Rosary / St. Mary’s Scholarships 

Sponsored by Our Lady of the Rosary 

Festa  on behalf of the Parish will be 

awarding scholarships to high school 

graduating seniors.  Parents of the graduate 

must be registered parishioners of Holy 

Rosary / St. Mary’s for at least 1 year and 

candidate must have received their 

sacraments of Communion & Confirmation 

at Holy Rosary.  Pick up an application at 

the office. Completed applications need to 

be returned by August 30th, and must 

have an official high school transcript 

with application.  If you have any 

questions regarding the scholarships please 

call the parish office.  

 

Ahhhh Summertime……and the living is 

easy!  But the bills don’t go on vacation.  

Please keep up your weekly budget 

contributions even the weeks you are away.  

Our increased costs (e.g. for air 

conditioning, etc.) during the summer 

makes your contribution very important.   

With that being said, it’s the perfect reason 

to sign up with OSV on line giving 

Thank you! And God bless you and 

watch over you during your summer 

travels.  

 

Need A little help in hearing the Word of 

God spoken in the New Church? We have 

special hearing devices to assist you at each 

Mass.  Simply go to the sound room 

window and check one out for your use and 

return it after the Mass is over.   

Let us know your feedback. 

 

 

           
 

+Religious Education News+ 
CCD registration forms for the 

2019-2020 School can be found at 

all church entrances and at the 

parish office.  All forms in the 

packet must be completed and 

turned in with appropriate 

documentation, by June 28th.  
 

We are need of Catechists for 

next year’s Religious Education 

Classes: The following classes are 

in need of Catechists a substitute  

from Sept. –Nov. for Sacramental 

Prep on Tuesdays from 4:00-

5:15pm -8th & 9th grade CCD 

Teacher on Wednesdays from 

6:45-8:30pm for the upcoming 

Religious Education Year 2019-

2020.  If you are interested in 

teaching please call Dina at 632-

7163 
 

VBS begins on  
Monday, June 10th 

at 8:30a.m. until  
12:30p.m. in the Parish Hall.  
VBS Volunteers should be at 
the parish hall by 7:30AM 
each morning beginning 
Monday, June 10th and plan 
on staying daily until 1:30PM.  
 

Next Sunday, June 16th the VBS 
Students will be attending the 
10:00AM Mass as a group. Please 
be at the Church by 9:45AM. 
Readers by 9:30AM.    Participants 
are asked to wear their VBS 
 t-shirts. 
 

Children’s Ministry will begin in 

September.  We are in need of people 

who would be willing to instruct the 

children during the 10AM Mass. We 

are looking for 14 people to commit to 

3 Sunday’s for the year.  All materials 

are provided.  If you are interested in 

serving in this special ministry please 

call Dina 632-7163.  
 

Please direct all CCD related 

calls to 632-7163.  Please leave a 

message if your phone call is not 

personally answered and your call 

will be returned.  

 

 

Our offering collection for 

June 1 & 2 $4,725.00 

Last Year June 2 & 3 $4,247.00 

 

Thank You, Obrigado & Gracias! 

 

 Statue of Our Lady of the Rosary 

continues making her pilgrimage to 

family homes. Families will be 

chosen or may request to take her 

home and pray together with their 

families for their special intentions as 

well as in thanksgiving of the 

blessing of our New Church.  The 

family will return her the following 

weekend at whichever Mass they 

attend.  It is important to continue 

this special tradition as well as set an 

example of the importance of family 

prayer time. 

 

 

 

 

 

Holy Rosary Now Offering on-line 

GIVING…. 

~Convenient 

~Simple 

~Secure 

Simply visit our website: 

www.hilmarholyrosary.org 

Click on the OSV online logo 

Open an account 

Choose: one time, weekly or monthly 

It’s that easy…. Start giving today! 

 

 

Purchasing an Annual Memorial 

Candle in honor of a loved one or 

for a special intention is a 

wonderful way to remember your 

loved one while supporting the 

parish and beautifying the sacred 

space of our church. Your memorial 

candle by our Lady of the Rosary or 

St. Joseph’s statue will “burn” for 

one full year in honor of your loved 

one or your special intention. 

A plaque displaying the name of your 

intention will be mounted in front of 

each candle.  And will remain for 

one year. 

The annual offering for each candle 

has been reduced to $150.00 

For further information please pick 

up a form at the church entrance or 

call the parish at  

667-8961.  
 

 

 

http://www.hilmarholyrosary.org/
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